
 

 
 
 

To: Budget Committee, Blount County Commission 
 
From: Kristi Yates, CFO 
 
Re: Fund 141- Budget Increase for State Grant for Summer School June 2024, FY 23-24 
 
Date: 5/10/2024 

 
 
The Board of Education respectfully submits a Budget Increase resolution of $256,393.93 for the 
Summer School Tennessee State Grant.   
 
Blount County Schools has received State funding for the Summer School program starting in Fiscal  
Year 2022. 
 
Grant funds will be used to provide innovative, student centered academic programs during the 
month of June 2024. Bus transportation and meals will be provided with the State Grant Funds. 
 
TN Department of Education approved State Funding of this Grant on 5/6/2024.  The enclosed 
budget amendment is to align with the approved state funding allocation.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kristi Yates, CFO 
 
  


